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A short note on behalf of the Parish Council to say thank you very much indeed for your support for the Bonfire Night and Fireworks event held last week. I was delighted by the support from the village, despite the dreadful weather leading up to the event. I am delighted to be able to report that the income through collections and catering meant that the evening covered its cost.

During the weeks prior to the event, the Parish Council took great care to implement the enhancements suggested through the survey carried out in the summer. I think that the changes that we implemented helped to create a feeling of safety and security, which was appreciated by all. 

Your support and participation helped to ensure the success of the event and we are most grateful to all those that volunteered to help, by setting up the bonfire; loaning equipment; assisting on the night with Stewarding, Catering, Collecting and managing the display or helping to clear up after the event. Without the help of so many we could not run the event.

We would welcome any constructive comments on how the event might be improved (Comments can be passed to the Parish Clerk for the Council’s attention). 
 Finally I would wish to thank those living close by the Oval for their patience of the disruption that the evening inevitably causes to some.



Thank you – Paul Cummings

